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 Presenting Team ‘H2Joe’ 

We are a team of Perth guys who are developing, 

building and operating an Unmanned Aerial 

Vehicle (UAV). 

We will compete in the International UAV 

Outback Challenge, held in Queensland in 

September 2014, where our UAV will find a lost 

hiker, ‘Outback Joe’, in the bush and drop him a 

bottle of water. 

We are excited to be a part of this challenging project in which we will be learning as much as we 

can, developing links with industries, flying planes, and having fun. 

We are a committed and enthusiastic team, and welcome anyone who is keen to get involved. 

Team Structure 

Since forming the team in February, we have a development 

aircraft and autopilot system operational and flight tested, and 

have made significant headway in developing our on-board 

systems. 

Our upcoming challenges are to further develop our autopilot, 

Joe Locator, comms and airframe systems whilst focussing on 

practicality and operational testing. 

Our team has identified budgetary requirements which we 

initially we will meet from team contributions and in the 

medium term are looking to gain support from industry 

partners. 

Operational Testing 

A key focus for our team will be to test any 

system developments and gain as much 

operational experience as possible. 

This process will see us gaining a thorough 

understanding of the safety aspects and 

regulatory requirements of our operations, 

and developing a robust safety structure. 

 

 

Item Cost 

Marketing $780 

Airframe $1,900 

Autopilot $1,200 

Comms $750 

Imaging system $850 

Operational Testing $1,900 

Insurance $1,000 

Travel & 
Accommodation 

$7,000 

Total $15,380 
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System Development 

Airframe: Our chosen development airframe, The Skywalker, is 

cheap and hardy and will be used to test the various subsystems. 

We have two of these airframes currently operational. We are 

currently building the X-8 airframe, which may become our 

competition airframe due to its larger payload carrying capacity 

increased tolerance to windy condition. 

Autopilot: We have chosen the open-source Ardupilot to perform 

our autopilot functionality. The Ardupilot has been fully integrated 

into our development airframe. We are currently working on 

gaining an increased understanding of the architecture behind the 

autopilot and ground control station so we can implement 

increased functionality to better meet 

the requirements of the competition.  

Comms: We have decided on the 

RFD900 for our autopilot link, and a 3G usb dongle for the video link. 

We also have a 3DP 900 MHz link which we will use for lower power 

development purposes. We will be conducting extensive tests of our 

comms links to ensure their capabilities. 

Joe-Locator: Our ‘Joe-Locator’ 

system consists of an on-board camera, and image processing 

system. The image processing will be performed by the 

Raspberry Pi computer system with the OpenCV 

environment. We are currently developing the individual 

software components that will perform the various tasks 

including image capture, image analysis, and sending over the 

wireless connection. 

 

Marketing & Fundraising 

Our marketing and fundraising strategy will see us cultivating and projecting a professional image of 

ourselves and sharing our experiences as much as possible with family, friends, enthusiasts, industry 

and the general community. (As well as our friendly-rivals!) 

This includes producing newsletters, demonstrating at exhibitions and local universities, and getting 

coverage in local media. We also welcome anyone to come along to one our flying days which is an 

exciting way to see the progress in action! 

 

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:RaspberryPi.jpg
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Team members 

 

Michael Thomas 
Michael is performing 
the Project Management 
and Marketing functions. 
He brings valuable 
experience having led the 
Sydney Uni 2010 UAV 
Team. Michael works for 
Rio Tinto. 
 

 

Jered Masters 
Jered is developing image 
streaming functionality as 
well as putting together 
robust safety procedures 
and frameworks for the 
team. Jered works for 
Haefeli-Lysnar. 

 

Zac Oliver 
Zac is working on the 
comms system and 
system integration for 
the UAV.  Zac works at 
Fortescue. 

 

Nick Sargeant 
Nick is building and 
developing the airframes 
and has a huge amount of 
experience in RC and 
comms. Nick is studying 
control systems at 
Murdoch. 

 

Mason Torres 
Mason is developing the 
image analysis 
algorithms. Mason is 
studying computer 
science at Curtin.  

  

 

Get Involved! 

Join us in the challenge by signing up to our newsletter, or coming along to one of our flying days! 

Our team meets every week for a one hour meeting followed by a two hour workshop, contact us 

for more information. 

Email: h2joe2014@gmail.com     Phone: Michael - 0422 111 154 Website: under construction 
 

 

mailto:h2joe2014@gmail.com

